
A few notes about safety during ARRIVAL and DISMISSAL 

 

In order to provide a safer arrival and dismissal process for the DP community, please be 

mindful of the following: 

 

1.  Be aware of your surroundings as you enter and leave the parking lot during Rolling Car 

Line.  Please REFRAIN from using your cell phone. 

 

2.  Every family is receiving a red name tag to be displayed clearly in the windshield of the 

car during Rolling Car Line dismissal. 

 

3.  Please do not park in the DP parking lot before 9 AM or after 2:45 PM to pick up or drop 

off children to school. 

 

4.  Please do not park in the designated police space (located at the bend in the parking 

lot).  Please make sure you have proper identification when parking in the handicap 

space.  

 

5.  Please do not park in the grass in front of the RFH field across from the school. 

 

6.  Never pick up your child in the bus lane. 

 

7.  Students and parents may not walk through the parking lot during the arrival or 

dismissal of students.  If you are walking to your car, which should be parked on 

Narumson Street (not DP parking lot), or to your house, you need to remain on the 

sidewalks and cross at the designated crosswalks. 


